
Application – Transportation to non-public school 2021 – 2022  

TUCKAHOE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

APPLICATION FOR PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION  
TO A NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL 

OUTSIDE THE TUCKAHOE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2021 – 2022 

 
This application for public transportation to a non-public school outside the District for the 2021 – 2022 
school year must be completed and returned to the address below by April 1, 2021.  New residents 
have 30 days from establishing residency to submit this application.   
 

Jennifer Capocci, Business Office 
Tuckahoe U.F.S.D. 
65 Siwanoy Blvd. 

Eastchester, New York 10709 
Fax #: (914) 337-5735 

jcapocci@tuckahoeschools.org 
 
Student’s Name:            
 
Address:             
 
City:      State:              Zip Code:     
 
Date of Birth:    Grade as of September 2021:    
 
Station Leaving from: _____________ *Email Address: _______________________  
        
Parent/Guardian Name:           
 
Home Phone:   ____ Work Phone: __________________________ 
 
Non-Public School:           
 
Address:             
 
School Phone #:     Ticket Type:  ________________ 
                           (Student Ticket, Metro-Card) 
 
Note: Only students taking the subway are entitled to a Metro-Card. 
 
Please Note the Following: 

• In order to be eligible for transportation you must reside within 15 miles of the 
school listed above.   

• The District now requires proof of residency for all students requesting 
transportation with a property tax bill or lease and utility bill. 

• If after submitting this application, you decide not to send your child to this school 
you must notify the transportation office at 337-6600 x 1221.  


